
 

 

 
7th January 2025 

 
Ribble & Wyre   Ullswater Outward Bound Residential 

Week commencing Monday 31st March 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
  
We are excited to once again be able to offer our students the opportunity to attend a 3 day (2 night) 
residential in the beautiful Lake District.  
 
The week beginning Monday 31stth March 2025 has been booked for two groups of 12 pupils (i.e. 24 in 
total) to attend a personal development course at the Outward Bound Trust, on the shores of Ullswater. 
One group will attend Monday to Wednesday and the other group Wednesday to Friday. The two groups 
will be mainly class based but also matched to take into account individual students’ physical abilities and 
general needs. 
 
During the 3 days, the pupils will be supported by a combination of our own school staff and fully qualified 
instructors, in accessing a variety of adventurous outdoor activities.   
 
As your child is eligible for Pupil Premium Grant, we are delighted to inform you that we are able to cover 
the majority of the cost for activities, equipment and instruction through this money, alongside charitable 
donations, Outward Bound bursaries and school funds.  We are simply asking for a donation towards the 
cost of food and transport by 10th February 2025. 
 
If you are in agreement, please return the form below to show your expression of interest by 13th January 
2025. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
J Thompson 
Teacher  

 
F.A.O. J Thompson 
 
I would like to secure a place on the Ullswater 3-day residential for__________________  
                                                                                                                                (child’s name)  
and agree to pay towards the cost of food and transport by 10th February 2025. 
 
Signed _________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
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